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The SPE Committee received the names of faculty to be reviewed April 

9. The SPE Committee met April 29 and reviewed the annual 

evaluations for the specified period (last six years) for five faculty 

members. SPE Committee members voted, and the results of the vote 

were shared with Executive Associate Dean Kiousis.  

 

The Committee recommends that the Faculty Senate include the SPE 

process as an agenda item for a fall faculty meeting and discuss the 

process for notifying candidates and the evaluation criteria used in the 

annual evaluation. Hon agreed to follow up with the Faculty Senate 

chair in August. 

            


